
 
Notice of GCR Election for 2020 

 
PCA/Gold Coast Region will be holding our election for Officers and Directors 
for next year as well as presenting some bylaw revisions for adoption. Voting 
will begin on October 15 and conclude on November 15, 2019.   
 
The following candidates have been nominated to run for Officers and are 
unopposed at this time: 
 

President Steve Kidd 
Vice President Kyle Rathbun 
    “         “ Peter Olliviere 
Treasurer Carolynn Ditrichs 
     “  Dale Huber 
Secretary Dottie Kidd 

 
If only one nominee is submitted for any office, then that nominee is deemed to 
be elected. The name of any such unopposed nominee(s) will appear on the 
ballot 
 
The following candidates have been nominated to fill two open Director 
positions for a one-year term at this time. Two candidates with the most votes 
will serve as Directors, the 3rd most votes will serve as 1st Alternate Director 
and the 4th most votes will serve as 2nd Alternate Director for one year: You 
will only vote for two of the following candidates: 
 

Ed Blair, Roger Fabel, Cynthia Fluhart, Randy Gananathan, 
Ian Gerada, Ed Kohly, Mike Koller, Rick Veingrad 

 
Bob Varela and Peter Olliviere will remain as Directors for one more year. 
 
Voting will be done with secure electronic form by Election Runner. Each GCR 
member and co-member in good standing will receive a personalized email 
from no-reply@electionrunner.com and the subject line will say “2020 PCA 
Gold Coast Region Election” to your email address on record. Each email link 
is unique and you will only be able to vote once. The 2020 election will close on 
November 15. 
 
This email will be sent on October 15 and will include your individualized voting link.  
If you have not seen an email from no-reply@electionruner.com, please check your 
spam folder. If you have any questions regarding electronic voting, or you cannot 
locate your email, please contact elections@goldcoastregion.org. 
 
If you prefer to vote with a write-in (paper) ballot, please contact the Gold Coast 
Region Secretary, Dottie Kidd, at dottiekidd@bellsouth.net and one will be sent by 
the U.S. Postal Service.  All write-in paper ballots must be postmarked by November 
15th to be counted. 
 
Results of the 2020 election will be sent by email blast, on the website and in the 
January newsletter. 
 
In addition, your current Board of Directors has been reviewing our 
Bylaws to create an updated version to meet standards using the 
template supplied by PCA National to be used by Regions when making 
bylaw revisions. The GCR Board has worked diligently on these revisions 
and approved the final draft. All members and co-members will be voting 
on adoption of these new Bylaws for Gold Coast Region. The full text of 
the proposed bylaws will be available for members to review on the GCR 
website. 
 
Dottie Kidd, Secretary 
PCA/Gold Coast Region 
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